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What is PAC?  

We have had a lot of questions about what 
exactly is involved in being a part of PAC. The 
Parent Advisory Committee is a group of parents 
who give their time to make our children’s school 
experience AMAZING. We fundraise for school 
funds to help with getting our library new books, 
learning resources, sports and music and so 
much more. We also advocate for parents and 
students. The best part of PAC is being able to 
work together with other parents planning epic 
fun events for the kids! Your time commitment 
can range from 30 minutes a month if that’s all 
you have. Do you work during the day? We can 
give you volunteer work that is done behind the 
scenes from our couch! Please let us know if you 
think you can help in any way. Thank you.  
 
 

 
How do I get involved? 
presidentdcpac@gmail.com 

Come to a PAC meeting: 
Meetings are in the Library: 

January - 11 @ 6:30pm. 
February 8 @ 6:30pm. 

March 8 @ 6:30pm. 
 

Where can I find up to date 
information about PAC? 

 
Join our DC PAC Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/DavidCameronSchoolPAC 

 
Join the conversation in our DC 

Parents Facebook group: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2534605246621936 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are bringing back our hot lunch 
program but not all of the lunches will 
be hot. Stay tuned for new lunch dates 

and options!  
 

Upcoming dates: 
Jan. 11 - Panago Pizza  

(Order by Jan 9) 
Jan 18 - The Chopped Leaf  

(Order by Jan 14) 
Feb 1 - Booster Juice 

(order by Jan 25) 
Feb 3 - Cookie Day by Babka’s Bakery 

(order by Jan 27) 
 

How to order:  
https://dcpac.hotlunches.net/ 

A new account is required each school 
year. Access code: eagles 

 
Note: $0.50 is added to each order to cover our 

transaction costs.  

 
If you have questions about hot lunch, 

email: hotlunchdcpac@gmail.com 

https://www.facebook.com/DavidCameronSchoolPAC
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2534605246621936
https://dcpac.hotlunches.net/
mailto:hotlunchdcpac@gmail.com


Thank you to all the families who donated their time and money to make 
the first half of our year super successful! We wish you and yours a 

Happy New Year! It truly takes a community! - Your DC PAC 

 
We will need 

volunteers to help 
sort the food on 
hot lunch days. 

Please email us if 
you can help!  

Shifts are 10-12 on 
the day of lunch. 

Upcoming Events:
 

 

Literacy week: 
January 23-27th  

 
Your PAC has 

come up with an 
idea on how to 

get the kids 
motivated to 

read!  
 

 
 
 

 

Read–a-thon: 
Check kids 

backpacks around 
Jan 20th for 

details on the 
exciting 

fundraiser and 
contests! Every 

child will be able 
to play, read and 

enter the 
contest.  

 

 
 

JANUARY 16 - 20th - SPIRITWEAR  
Do you want to have a shirt, hat or 
water bottle to show pride for your 
school? Spirit Wear is coming soon.  

 
Grade 5 Hoodies - DC PAC supports 

each grade 5 child getting a free 
hoodie to commemorate their time at 
DC. Information to come home soon. 

We need two grade 5 parent volunteers 
to take on this task - contact PAC to 

help! 

 
UPCOMING IN FEBRUARY 

 
SCHOOL DANCE 
Thursday, Feb 23 

More details to come home 
 
 

 


